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Class Teacher 
It has been lovely the last 2 weeks watching how excited the children are about the high schools 
they have been allocated for September. This is such a massive step in their lives and seeing 
them embrace is with excitement and optimism is lovely. Over the next few weeks, I will be 
having meetings with the new high schools to discuss your children and tell them how truly lucky 
they are to be having them. 
 

Curriculum 
Maths – We have had a busy couple of weeks since I last issued a newsletter. We have 
completed a unit of work on measurement, ensuring children know to convert metric units. For 
example, converting kilograms to grams and the inverse. We then moved on to negative 
numbers. We have been analysing our number system and completing calculations that bridge 
over 0. 
 
English – Our newest text, The Templeton Twins has been one of absolute joy. It is written from 
the viewpoint of a narrator who is extremely sarcastic and whitty. The children have loved 
‘responding’ to his questions and challenging his thoughts. We have reached the ending of this 
book and are now designing our own latest inventions and creating stories based on these. 
Some of the inventions designed I think I would love to have myself, particularly the self-
spreading Nutella machine! 
 

Reading – Our latest text, Real-Life Mysteries has had every child hooked since the beginning. 
To begin, children were discussing how they either did or didn’t believe in UFOs, or the Loch 
Ness Monster. Since learning how to critically analyse evidence, children are beginning to alter 
their beliefs. 
 

Healthy Schools 
We have recently become a Healthy School. This means our school menu has been changed to 
include more nutritious meals and desserts are fruit and yoghurt for majority of our week. We 
are hoping that parents can help support their children’s healthy lifestyle by providing healthy 
snacks for break times and packed lunches are containing healthy options, with minimal sugar 
where possible. 
 

Certificates – 07.03.25 
Star of the Week – Tony T 
Rights Respecter – Rafael T 
P.E. – Tallulah S 
Reader of the Week – Daisy S 

Certificates – 14.03.25 
Star of the Week – Layla D 
Rights Respecter – Cayden G 
P.E. – Oliver D 
Reader of the Week – Amber G 

Important Information 
P.E. Days – Tuesday and Friday 
Snacks – Please ensure children are bringing healthy snacks to school for break and lunch times 
Monday and Tuesday – after-school Maths and English clubs 
 

To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MissCaldwell09 and 
@WhistonWillis1 on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Caldwell                                   
 

 


